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Newsletter written by Olivier, Margaret, Scarlett and Nathaniel—Y6 pupils 

Month of the Rosary     
The month of October is 

dedicated to the holy  
Rosary, one of the best 

known of all Catholic  
devotions. October includes 

the Feast of Our Lady of 
the Rosary (October 7). The best way to 
celebrate the month is to pray the Ro-

sary. Use the link for creative activities 
to help you focus on the Rosary. http://

www.how-to-pray-the-rosary-
everyday.com/month-of-the-holy-

rosary.html Upcoming Dates 
 Tuesday 5th October: Reception and 

Y6 Heights and Weights 
 Wednesday 20th October: Parents 

Evening  
 Thursday 21st October: Break up for 

Half-Term 
 Monday 1st November: School  
 reopens 

Harvest      
It has been a hard year for everyone but 

we still need to think about the less  
fortunate ones. We are asking parents, 
where possible, to bring in any tinned or 

packet goods for our harvest festival  
service. All the goods will then be donated 
to the food bank at Brushstrokes. Please 
send in items from Monday 11th October 
for our service to celebrate harvest and 
to present the goods to the charity on 

Thursday 14th October.   

Dear Lord  

We pray for Rosa Parks and many more as we enter the month of Black History. We 
remember all the people in the past who helped us live an equal, just life. We pray 

that God will continue to strengthen our school and our staff members as we welcome 
Mrs Grubham back  after having a blooming baby boy, Matty. Amen 

School Uniform 
Please ensure that all children are  

wearing the correct school uniform. This 
includes wearing a school tie. They can be 
ordered on ParentPay if you do not have 

one. Also, children should wear black 
shoes and not trainers. 

 
As we are approaching 

winter, children 
should wear navy blue 
or black tracksuits on 

PE days. 

Congratulations!    
Congrats to Miss 
Barsby and Mrs 

Hanson! Miss 
Barsby now has a 
baby girl named 
Eliza and Mrs 

Hanson has a baby 
girl,  

Rosie.  

Did you know? 
Only 10% of the people on Earth are able 

to lick their own elbows! 

Reception and Secondary School  
Applications 

Please ensure all secondary school  
applications are submitted by 31st  

October 2021. 
Parents are now able to apply online for a 

Reception place for September 2022. 

Frank Chapman 
We hope that Y5 have a bucketload of fun 

at their residential next week and the 
weather is nice and warm! 


